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a Children’s 
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Service 
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We are 
here for 

you if you 
need our 

help

Advocacy for Children’s Hearings



If you would like us to work 
with you, or you need more 
information, you can contact 
us on :

Telephone: 01224 332314
E-Mail: asa@advocacy.org.uk
Write to: Advocacy Service 
Aberdeen
Aberdeen Business Centre
Willowbank Road
Aberdeen 
AB11 6YG

People at the Children’s Hearing really want to hear 
from you because what you think is important.

How can an advocacy worker help me?

• 	 We can go to the Hearing with you.

• 	 We can help you tell people what you think and feel is best 
for you.

• 	 We can help explain why you are going to a Hearing.

• 	 We can answer any questions you have.

• 	 We will only tell people at the Hearing what you want us to. 

Remember, your 
advocacy worker 

works only for you 
and no one else!


